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NEWMAN & HoLTz1NGER. P.C.

1615 L STREET. N.W.

WASHINGTON D.C. 20036

i (202) 955 6600

February 1, 1985

FREEDOM OF INFORMATIONDirector
Office of Administration ACI REQUEST
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission For A -ss- J2.
Washington, D.C. 20555 Gu 'd 2.-s-es
Dear Sir / Madam:

In reference to the Freedom of Information Act,
I would like to request that a particular document be
placed in the Public Document Room under my name. The
item is the general procedures that are in use within
the Regions for Screening and assessing allegations
related to operating license application reviews.

These procedures were furnished to the Comm-
ission by a memorandum from the Executive Director for
Operations dated October 28, 1983, and are referenced
in the enclosure to SECY-84-26, " Staff Processing of
Allegations Involving Application for Operating Licenses"
dated January 20, 1984.

Your prompt attention in this matter is very
much appreciated.

Sincerely,
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David W. Meyer
Paralegal
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